
                       
 

   NURTURING AND INSPIRING YOUNG MINDS TOWARDS A BRIGHT FUTURE 

                          

Aycliffe Road Borehamwood 

Hertfordshire WD6 4EP  

Phone: 0208 387 3000  
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admin@parkside.herts.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mr Charles Soyka 

 SUMMER FAYRE 

SATURDAY JUNE 18th 2022 

12pm – 3pm 

 

9th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

With just over a week until our Summer Fayre excitement is building across the school. Please 

read the following carefully so that you have all the information to hand in preparation for the 

big day.  

 

Friday 10th June 2022 – Children to wear their own clothes to school in exchange for a bottle. 

Friday 17th June 2022 – Children to bring in a chocolate bar in exchange for wearing their own 

coloured clothing for Sports Day. 

 

TOKENS – This year we will use a token system for stalls except for the TABLE TOP SALE AND 

THE RAFFLE. Each token will be equivalent to the value of 50 pence, so for example if your child 

wanted to go on the bouncy slide they would hand a token to the stall holder. A burger would 

cost three tokens equivalent to £1.50, a cup of tea one token equivalent to £0.50, a go on the 

hook a duck stall would cost one token equivalent to £0.50. It is important that you know how 

many tokens you will want on the day.  

 

TO AVOID LONG QUEUES ON THE DAY WE RECOMMEND THAT YOU BUY YOUR TOKENS IN 

ADVANCE. THEY WILL BE ON SALE AFTER SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 16th and FRIDAY 17th 

JUNE 

 

TABLE TOP SALE – We will have 6 tables for those of you who want to sell your own goods on 

the day. Each table will cost £5 which covers the entirety of the fayre. Stalls will be allocated a 

space on the school field to give stall holders the best opportunity of attracting buyers. If you are 

interested in selling any of your own goods please speak to the office staff. Places will be given 

on a first come first served basis.  

 

BARBECUE AND REFRESHMENTS – This year the barbecue will be stationed outside the 

staffroom and other refreshments will be served out of the spare Year 2 classroom. We will run 

the stall in a similar way as we did for the firework event back in November.  

 

UNIFORM – If you have any nearly new or good quality uniform your child no longer wears 

please can you send it in to school next week and leave it with the office staff.  
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RAFFLE – Tickets will be on sale throughout the event and will cost £1 a strip. Prizes included 

afternoon tea for two, a pamper set, £50 cash and many other prizes.  

 

MAP OF STALLS – There will be a QR code for you to scan as you enter the fayre which will 

generate a PDF of the stalls and where to locate them on the site.  

 

SUPPORT – Please remember that this event cannot take place without the support of our parents 

and carers. If you are able to help out on the day to run a stall or help set up or tidy up 

afterwards please send an email to pfaparkside@outlook.com Thank you to those of you who 

have already who have offered to help.  

 

The weather forecast for next Saturday is set to be sunny with a hint of cloud and highs of 22 

degrees which is very encouraging. Please make every effort to attend the event and don’t 

forget to bring your families and friends. We look forward to welcoming you all next Saturday.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

C Soyka 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pfaparkside@outlook.com

